
From: Ann Robins
To: Thacher, Jill
Cc: Diane Robins
Subject: 312 Glendale, planning Commission
Date: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 9:04:51 PM

Dear Jill,

I live at 1914 old orchard court, directly facing the proposed development, and I am deeply concerned
about the impending effects of all that pavement and roofing on my basement. The grading is unclear
from the plans. My house is down a steep hill from where they intend to build. I do not believe the
developers have made adequate provisions for storm water/run-off.  I would like to request a formal
storm water survey.

Sent from my iPhone
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